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Mr. Christopher S. Downey and Mrs. Kristen Hamilton
1 Winter Street
Winchester, MA 01890

Dear Chris and Kristen,

Thank you so much for your family's continued commitment to the International Mesothelioma Program
(n{P) at Brigham and Women's Hospital. Over the past twelve years, the Downey Golf Toumament has
been a significant source of support and has helped raise awareness for the work we do at the IMP,
improving treatments and outcomes for mesothelioma patients and ultimately searching for a cure.

Loyal supporters, like your family, make it possible for our team to continue researching new treatments
and offering comprehensive support services for the IMP's patients and their families. We continue to set
new standards for mesothelioma care through innovative research, new clinical trials, and outstanding
patient services.

Again, thank you for your dedication and partnering with us to fight for a cure to mesothelioma. I'm truly
grateful for your friendship and support over the past 12 years.

Warm regards, 
'j/i ./ ,/ ,/

,qMiv
Raphael Bueno, MD
Director, International Mesothelioma Program (IIvIP)
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